
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 11:14:00 AM

Case No. 2024-00010
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Morgan County Water District Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-
00010, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2024-00010 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 7:26 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: PSC Electronic Filings Mailbox <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 6:33 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 6:33 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Lori Stamper 
Address: 363 Stamper Ln 
City: Ezel 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41425 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Morgan County Water District 
State the nature of your concern: Case 2024-00010 The proposed water increase to Morgan
County's residents, businesses and schools is more than excessive, 41% at one time after two
increases already in the last 3 years. I am personally a water customer, but I am also the
finance officer for the school system in Morgan County. Aside from the impact this will have
on my personal bill, the school system will be heavily impacted as we have the larger meters,
going from 900+ to 1300+ on a basic bill is quite hefty on taxpayer dollars. Schools are
already seeing increases on all expenses, but again 41% after two other increases in the last
few years is excessive. I also would like to ask for consideration of our elderly population in
this rural community. Making ends meet for many of them is already dire, this is another



burden after two previous increases in this economy. I respectively ask that the PSC look into
all areas of the finances to ensure the customers of Morgan County Water District are paying
for the proper water service and not excessive spending on vehicles (even if leased), trips, and
staff. Please reject this increase. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------




